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         Wednesday 22nd October 2019 
 

Fox Class Visit to Bristol Cathedral 
 

Dear Parents 
 

As part of our History topic on World War 1, Fox Class will be visiting Bristol Cathedral on 
Wednesday 13th November.  The children will have a tour of the cathedral, as well as taking part 
in a workshop focusing on War, Peace and Remembrance.  This will include looking at and 
designing memorials and taking part in an act of remembrance.  If the weather is dry, we will also 
walk the short distance to the city centre to visit the Cenotaph. 
 
We will be leaving school at 9:00am and returning to school at 2:00pm.  Children should wear their 
normal school uniform and they will need to bring a water bottle, fruit snack and packed lunch, as 
well as coat as we will be outside for part of the visit. 
 
The cost of this trip is £9.10.  Please give consent and make payment on Parentpay by Friday 8th 
November. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

Charlotte Evans 
Fox Class Teacher 
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